
WE NEED YOU!
BECOME A MEMBER OF

HVCS’ CONSUMER ADVISORY BOARD (HCAB)
Help us enhance the quality of our programs and continue to meet your needs.

Interested? See our receptionist for the sign-up form or visit:
www.hudsonvalleycs.org/CAB

Complete and mail it by June 3, 2016. The Nominating Committee will review
your form by June 15, 2016 and will contact you with more details.

Questions? Call Christina Gardella-Cavalluzzi at (914) 785-8290.

Mid-Hudson Meeting: Wednesday, July 20, 2016
5 to 6:30 pm - HVCS, 280 Broadway, 4th Floor
Newburgh, NY 12550
A light dinner will be served. Transportation will be provided if necessary.


